
Dear Jane John,                                                                      9th July 2022 

I am writing to you today to offer you the chance of giving your point of 
view on my YouTube channel. 

I have made this offer many times before but I feel that given some of the 
comments that have been left it would be a good idea for you to share what
your version of events is. 

Until now you have been very selective with the truth and I have shown 
you to be untruthful in the videos that I have published. 

If you want to give your point of view on my channel all you have to do is 
get in touch, my email address is alandtait@gmail.com.

If you would prefer to talk with Mr Ben Emlyn-Jones and appear in his 
podcast he is happy to arrange an interview with you, his email address is 
bennyjay74@gmx.co.uk.

 Alternatively, you could just use a voice recorder to record what you have 
to say and send me it as a mp3. 

In this way you can have your say without having to reply to any 
questions. 

I enclose a copy of a letter you once sent me, it was that letter that gave me
the idea of writing to you 

Yours sincerely 

Alan Tait 
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